

CSA Newsletter | Week # 1

Notes from the Field

We hope that you are as excited as we are to be beginning the 2017 CSA season!

In dramatic contrast to last year, the 2017 growing season began with significantly cooler temperatures and more precipitation, allowing us to get a good start in our gardens and fields. That being said, we have had no rain for almost two weeks and could definitely use some good, soaking showers! The investments we made last year in water capture, storage and drip irrigation have been very helpful in alleviating issues associated with lack of rain.

Our crew has been working flat out at weeding, transplanting and watering and we could not be happier with how the season has begun. Over the next two weeks, we look forward to seeing those of you who are old friends and meeting those of you who are newly involved in our CSA. Thanks for having us as your farmers and welcome to the beginning of 16 weeks of fresh, delicious produce!

What's in Your Box?

- ★ Arugula
- ★ Asian Greens Mix
- ★ Dandelion Greens
- ★ Lettuce Mix
- ★ Mixed Choy
- ★ Oregano
- ★ Sorrel
- **★** Spinach

*

Add-on Shares

- ★ Italian Sausage
- ★ Farm Fresh Eggs
- **★** Whole Frozen Chicken

BC Fruit Available this week

★ NEXT WEEK – Cherries !!







The West garden full of greens

Hay is ready to cut & bale

Peas are coming along

